
 
 
 
 

Belle Plaine Food Shelf Maximizes Relationship with Food Rescue Partner 

 
This fall we will be featuring some outstate agency partners and the success they 
have had with their Food Rescue relationships. Our first featured partner is the 
Belle Plaine Food Shelf.  
 
Last month, Pat Ollhoff and Karla Bauer, 
Food Rescue Specialist, visited the Coborn’s 
store in Belle Plaine. The food shelf collects 
from Coborn’s throughout the week and 
the two have a very strong partnership.  
 
Many of the Coborn’s staff have volunteered with the food shelf and currently the 
Store Director, Josh, serves on the food shelf Board of Directors. Pat and Karla 
presented the staff with a certificate showing that they’ve donated 29,803 meals 
to their community from July 2018 to July 2019 through the food rescue pounds 
collected.  
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